
                        Family Learning.  

 
  

Family Learning is a great opportunity to work, learn and play 

alongside your child. These sessions are informal and are linked to 

a range of different areas of the school curriculum such as Maths 

and English with a purposeful focus on Health and Well-being   for 

children and the whole family.  

Activities that took place last year included: - story- telling, crafts, 

maths investigations, cooking, keeping healthy and a wonderful 

Forest School Experience Day at Kingswood. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Family Learning sessions are open to children in Reception, 
Year 1 and Year 2; younger siblings are also welcome to come 
along.  
You will find Family Learning at The Adventure Playground, 
Ward Street on Thursdays 1:30 –3:30pm.  
 
Make new friends, learn new skills, be creative, work together 
by supporting each other to have fun.  
Come and join us!  
 

Please book a place for yourself and your child by ringing the school 

office on 01902 558690  


